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The Administration and Finance Committee of the Board of Visitors of Old Dominion 
University met at 12:30 p.m., on Thursday, September 15, 2022.  The meeting was held in the 
Board Room of the Broderick Dining Commons on the Norfolk campus.  Present from the 
Committee were: 
     Robert A. Broermann, Chair 
     Yvonne T. Allmond 
     R. Bruce Bradley (!"#$%%&'&$) 
     Robert S. Corn 
     E. G. Middleton 
     Elza H. Mitchum 
     Ross A. Mugler 
     P. Murry Pitts 
     Lynn Tolle (()'*+,-./!01!2!3,),&4!) 
     Antra Patel (5,*6!3,./!01!2!3,),&4!) 
 
Other Board members present: Kay Kemper 
     Armistead Williams 
 
Also present were: 
 Brian O. Hemphill   Chad A. Reed   
 Austin Agho    Dave Robichaud 
 Bruce Aird    September Sanderlin 
 Bob Clark    Tara Saunders 
 Leigh Comsudis   Ashley Schumaker 
 Annamarie Ginder   Garrett Shelton 
 Nina Gonser    Amanda Skaggs 
 Etta Henry    Alona Smolova 
 Todd Johnson    Don Stansberry 
 Casey Kohler    Rusty Waterfield 
 Rick LaRock    Rob Wells 
 Maggie Libby    Allen Wilson 
 Donna Meeks 
 Alicia Monroe 
  
The Chair called the meeting to order at 12:32 p.m. 
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OP&#&!6, Old Dominion University prepared a six-year plan in accordance with the 

 requirements of the Higher Education Opportunity Act of 2011 and guidelines provided 
 



 the residence halls and other buildings on campus, but now Amazon delivers to the Mail 
 Center and from there the items are delivered to locations on campus. 
 
 Dining Plans were discussed and noted that there are mandatory meal plans and voluntary 
 meal plans.  Ms. Allmond asked if there has been consideration to offer food service to 
 the community, let them purchase meal plans?  Mr. Johnson responded the community 
 can come in and use cash or credit to purchase meals, but offering  meal plans to the 
 community has not been considered at this time. 
 
 The University has a strong opening and is seeing a sizable increase over Fall 2021 
 levels; however, has not reached the activity levels from Fall 2019.   
 
 Mr. Broermann said to please accept the Committee’s thanks and pass it on to Mr. 
 Johnson’s team for the great work all of you do in keeping our students and their 
 experiences good with the improvements and navigating through all of the changes. 
 
7A( 6:DHQGHK(#89B=:J(– Vice President Reed briefed the Committee on some changes that 
 have taken place in the Office of Finance and added that this will be last investment 
 report by Ms. Libby for a while as she serves as the Interim Associate Vice President for 
 Finance and University Controller.  
 
 Ms. Maggie Libby, Interim Associate Vice President for Finance and University 
 Controller, presented the University’s Investment Report.  Miss Libby introduced Mr. 
 Rick LaRock, who will present the investment reports beginning with the meeting in 
 December.  Mr. Broermann complimented Ms. Libby on an impressive job with the 
 investment reports. 
 
 Vice President Reed and Mr. Garrett Shelton, Interim Chief of Police, presented the 
 Public Safety report, including some issues with the Virginia Tech football game.   
 
 


